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The project incorporates the open 
space design along the Dresdener 
Straße, which grasps the buildings 
60-65. Around the renovated old 
building SMA 62, a new landscape 
reception area is being built for 
the new principle building SMA 61. 
The designed space is divided into 
a spacious plaza with a seating 
island, a bypass, and a garden at 
the refurbished old building. Twin 
buildings 64/65 share a courtyard 
that splits into a reception and 
an outside seating area for the 
cafeteria. A hedge labyrinth sepa-
rates the areas and simultaneously 
offers opportunities for retreat. 
The outdoor concept adopts iden-
tifiable elements that underline 
the corporate identity, recurrent 
at all SMA locations. 

SMA Solar Technology AG Geb. 60 - 65 Dresdener Straße

Client:	 SMA Solar Technology AG
Cost:	 appr. 1.400.000 Euro
Area:	 15.000 m2

Service Phases:	 Lph 1-3
Duration:	 2010 - 2012
In collaboration with: 	 HHS Planer +

Architekten AG, Kassel


